REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES

TO COUNCIL

19TH JANUARY, 2005

NEW PROSPECT HOUSING LIMITED

APPOINTMENT OF PARENT BOARD MEMBERS

In accordance with the Articles of Association of New Prospect Housing Limited the City Council is required to appoint five Members to serve on the Parent Board.  At the Company’s Annual General Meeting held on 16th December, 2004, in accordance with S.375 of the Companies Act, the Lead Member for Housing, as the Council’s appointed ‘Representative’, approved the appointment of the following Members to represent the City Council on the Parent Board until December, 2005:-

Councillor Alan Clague.

Councillor Eric Burgoyne.

Councillor Bernard Lea.

Councillor Iain Lindley.

Councillor John Mullen.

In addition approval was given to the appointment of Michael Parkin and John Rogerson as Independent Members of the Parent Board, together with Sam MacFarlane and Steve Sheridan as Parent Board Tenant Member representatives of the Salford North and Swinton Local Boards respectively. 

Recommendation

Council are recommended to endorse the appointments to the Parent Board of New Prospect Housing Limited as detailed above.

DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES

6th January, 2005
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